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Dear Senators:

I urge you to vote NO and reject the proposed "RED BARN" Amendment to HB 4031.

This amendment clearly is an attempt to use the land for a specific unauthorized private commercial purpose and circumvent
the "Red Barn's" current existing designation. 

I urge you not to allow spot-zoning of the "Red Barn" area. This site is designated EFU and Rural Reserve, and rightfully so. 
This Amendment is clearly an attempt to get a foothold towards commercialization south of the Willamette river. 

Clackamas County, the City of Wilsonville, Dept. of Agriculture, Dept. of Transportation and Dept. of Land Conservation &
Development (DLCD) all denied or opposed rezoning of this farm land to Rural Industrial.
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Sincerely,
Cornelia Gibson
Wilsonville, Or.
HD26 Leader, Clackamas County Democrats
SCC Delegate
CD5 Delegate
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